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March 7th, 2023 

 
City of Auburn Planning Board 
60 Court Street 
Auburn, Maine 04210  
 
Dear City of Auburn Planning Board Members, 
 

On behalf of Auburn Suburban Baseball and Softball, Jones Associates, Inc. is 
pleased to submit information regarding their Development Review Application for their 
proposed project located at Stevens Mill and Hotel Road in Auburn, Maine. This 
information is being submitted by request of the Planning, Permitting, and Code 
Department, as outlined in an email sent on February 21st, 2023, and during a remote 
meeting held on February 27th, 2023.  
 

Details regarding no parking signs are now shown along Stevens Mill Road to Garfield 
Road. The shoulder of Stevens Mill Road has also been widened by approximately 10 feet, 
specifically between the road and under drained soil filter (UGF) #1, which is located 
between the two little league fields. A crash gate between Stevens Mill Road and the 
easternmost little league field has also been added to the plans.  
 

The location of a future footpath has been added to the plans, connecting the 
easternmost little league field to Hotel Road. This future footpath may be subject to 
additional permitting. 
 

The access road throughout the site has been widened from 18’ to 20’. This increase in 
impervious area required UGF #2 and #4 to be expanded. The revised stormwater report 
and plans have been updated accordingly and attached to this letter.  

 
Notes on site distance have been adjusted to reflect site distance for a 45 miles per hour 

(mph) zone. The site distance was remeasured by Bill Bray of Barton & Loguidice on 
March 3rd, 2023.   
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If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to 
contact our office. We look forward to discussing this project with the Planning Board 
during the March 14th meeting. 

  

Sincerely, 

          
        Evan Jones 






















